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Minutes of the Extraordinary Meeting of Crediton Town Council held on  
Tuesday, 7th July 2020, at 5.30 pm via Zoom 

 
Present: Cllrs Mr F Letch, Miss J Harris, Mrs L Martin, Mrs L Brookes-Hocking, Mr M Szabo, 

Mr J Ross, Mr J Cairney, Mr J Downes and Mr P Vincent 
 
Apologies: Cllr Mrs H Zorlu 
 
In Attendance: Mrs Rachel Avery, Town Clerk 
   4 members of public 
              
2007/212 To receive and accept apologies  

It was resolved to receive and accept apologies from Cllr Zorlu. 
 
2007/213 Declarations of Interest 

Cllrs Letch, Cairney and Downes declared that as members of more than one authority, that 
any views or opinions expressed at this meeting would be provisional and would not 
prejudice any views expressed at a meeting of another authority. 

 
2007/214 Chairman’s and Clerk’s Announcements 

There were no announcements. 
 
2007/215 To consider two grant applications from the Town Team to support the recovering of 

town centres post-Covid 19. Copies of the applications had been issued with the agenda. 
(Funds made available by Mid Devon District Council and awarded to Crediton Town 
Council.) 
 
Cllr Szabo joined the meeting at 17.39. Cllr Cairney joined the meeting at 17.40. 
 
Consideration was given to the Town Team’s application for their ‘Share in the Square’ 
initiative. Background information regarding the funding source was provided by Cllr 
Downes. Concerns were raised regarding ownership of the equipment and whether 
additional funds would be available to other projects within the town, however it was 
accepted that the town council could only consider the applications that had been 
provided and formed part of the agenda. It was resolved to approve the grant of £3542 
(Proposed by Cllr Downes).  

 

Standing orders were suspended. 
 

A brief overview of the project was provided by the Chairman of the Crediton Heart 
Project Website Group. 

 

Standing orders were reinstated. 
 

Cllr Brookes-Hocking declared a personal interest. 
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Consideration was given to the Heart Project website, to provide a continued online  
platform to businesses as lockdown restrictions ease. It was resolved to approve the grant 
of £1000 (Proposed by Cllr Brookes-Hocking). 

 

 
2007/216 Close 

The meeting closed at 5.53pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………….……  Dated…………………………………. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


